
 
 
April 21st, 2017 
Dear Parent(s),  
 

There will be an Extended Early Dismissal on Wednesday, April 26th at 11:35 A.M. 

 
Home & School Meeting 
Next Monday, April 24th there will be a Home & School Meeting at 7:00 PM in the Music Room. 
Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend this meeting.  
 
Apparel Order 
Thank you to all who order apparel. We have received enough of both Spirit and Uniform wear. The 
order will be placed on Monday, April 24th.  
 
Midterms 
Students in grades 3-8 will receive midterm grade reports. Teachers will update grades and post official 
midterm reports to SchoolSpeak on Monday, April 24th. Please note that students in grades PK-2nd do 
not receive midterm grade reports 
 
Jeans Day  
Reminder that Jeans Day will be next Friday, April 28th.  Students that participate in Jeans Day must 
bring a quarter with them to school. All out of uniform clothing must be St. Mary School appropriate. 
 
Sheehan Benefit 
On May 6th there will be a benefit held for Vince Sheehan in his fight against cancer.  St. Mary School 
would like to help with this benefit by putting together a dinner and a movie basket for the silent 
auction. We are asking the students of St. Mary to help by sending in restaurant and movie gift cards, 
dvd’s, movie theater candy, popcorn, etc.  This is not a requirement but your donations are greatly 
appreciated. 
 
1st Communion 
First Communion for the 2nd graders will be Saturday, May 6th at 10:00 AM at Nativity of Blessed Virgin 
Mary. Rehearsal for First Communion will be on Wednesday April 26, at 6:30PM at Nativity BVM.  
 
Spring Concert 
The spring program will be held on Thursday, May 18th at 7:00 pm. Please mark your calendar for this 
end of the year event. Also, Mrs. Donar is in need of shoe boxes as part of the spring concert. If you have 
any please send them to school with your child.  
 
2017-2018 Registration 
This year registration has been sent via email through google forms rather than our usual paper copy. 
This form was sent a couple weeks ago. If you have not done so already please be sure to fill it out and 
submit it back to St. Mary School. If you have questions about the form or are unable to access the form 
please let me know.   
 
 



8th Grade Graduation  
Please mark your calendars 8th grade graduation will be on Saturday, May 20th at 4:00 PM mass at St. 
Mary Church.  
 
8th Grade Pictures 
The 8th Grade students will have their graduation pictures taken on Tuesday, May 2nd at 8:30 AM.  The 
photographs will be taken by Meyer Photography.  The students may be out of uniform this day. Please 
make sure they are dressed appropriately.  
 

Last Day of School 

The last day of school will be Thursday, May 25th  

 

  Calendar   

Tuesday 4/25    8:45 AM   Prayer Service Gr. 3/4  

Wednesday 4/26 11:35 AM  Extended Early Dismissal 11:45 AM 

   6:30 PM  1st Communion Practice at NBVM  

Thursday 4/27  8:30 AM   All School Mass Gr. ½ 

 

 

HOT LUNCH MENU 

April  24th-28th    

Monday – Pork patty, carrots, celery and applesauce 
Tuesday – Beef nachos, corn and oranges 

Wednesday– No lunch, Extended Early Dismissal 
Thursday – Chili, tortilla chips, broccoli, cauliflower and apples 

Friday – Chicken quesadilla, cauliflower with cheese sauce and kiwi 
*Lunch Menu is subject to change* 

 


